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To the Chair and Committee, 
 
I am deeply concerned over the purposed system of Ranked Choice 
Voting.  This has been trialed a few places around the country.  I keep 
hearing multiple complaints of dissatisfaction with this system.  
Essentially this method conducts multiple run-off elections all at once. In 
addition, due to is complicated nature, RCV results have taken up to 
weeks to obtain.  All of this results in further mistrust of the system and 
results. 
 
We have seen a growing rise in mistrust, dissatisfaction and apathy in 
our election process.  Is this really the time to add to the confusion and 
weariness of Minnesotan voters?  We need safe, transparent clear 
elections!  A methodical fair process everyone can trust.  RCV is not the 
answer.   
Don’t Rank MN! 
 
Thank you for your time, 
-Sara- 


